
       Notice of Public Hearing 

            

        RSA 31:95-B - Acceptance of a Gift of Money 

 
The Moultonborough Board of Selectmen will hold a public hearing in accord with RSA 

31:95-b on the acceptance of a gift of $5,000 from the Castle in the Clouds Preservation 

Society at 

 

7:00 p.m. 

Thursday, May 15, 2014 

at 

Moultonborough Town Hall 

6 Holland Street  

Moultonborough, NH 03254 

 

or as soon thereafter as the Agenda permits.   

 

If you are unable to attend, but wish to submit comments or questions, please do so such 

that they are received by the close of business on the day of the hearing, to Mr. Carter 

Terenzini, Town Administrator, at PO Box 139, Moultonborough, NH 03254, or by fax 

to 603.476.5835 or by email to cterenzini@moultonboroughnh.gov  

 

Posted this 29th day of April, 2014 

 

/s/ Carter Terenzini 

     Town Administrator 

 

Posted:  Meredith News 05/08/14 
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